To:                College Wide Curriculum

From:           Michael Rodriguez  

                     Chair/ Humanities Department

Re:               Industrial Design Major
Date:            September 16, 2013

In Spring 2013, an informational item was presented regarding the need to temporarily suspend the Industrial Design Major. This was due to uncertainties concerning the future of the Design Lab which is housed in Center 3 B27 which is slated for demolition. Since then we have been involved in the design and planning of re locating the lab to the 9th floor of the C building and have been assured by Shahir Erfan that the lab will be ready for spring 2014. Therefore I am asking that all advisors and other staff inform students that we can and will accommodate all students interested in majoring in Industrial Design. 

